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Dear parents and carers, 
We have had a very successful start to the summer term. We also want to say good luck to all 
of Year 6 pupils who will be sitting SATS next week.  They have worked so hard and deserve 
every success. 
Please send your child to school with a water bottle, especially as the weather  warms up. 
Warm wishes, 
Meg, Headteacher  

Congratulations  
to the KS2 children  
who took part in the 
Camden Music 
Festival at the Royal 
Albert Hall. 
It was an amazing 
celebration of music 
featuring 1,800 
young people. 
 
Thank you to Artur 
for preparing the 
children and thank 
you to the parents 
and carers for your 
support at the 
event! 

Animals in the playground! 
The children in EYFS KS1 were so excited to meet the animals from a visiting farm, as part of 
their science curriculum. They handled  the animals carefully and asked lots of questions. 

Parents or carers of children in Y4 and Y5, can attend the Camden Moving On to Secondary 
School Event on Thursday 5 June 2025. It’s a great opportunity to receive advice on how to 
apply for Y7 places for September 2026 from the Camden Admissions Team. You’ll also be able 
to speak with headteachers & students from Camden’s 10 state secondary schools.  
The event is at the Francis Crick Institute, 1 Midland Road, London NW1 1AT.  
Don’t forget to  book timed slots from 4.15 to 6.45pm.  

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Fcamden-moving-on-to-secondary-school-event-tickets-1291217950649%3Futm-campaign%3Dsocial%26utm-content%3Dattendeeshare%26utm-medium%3Ddiscovery%26utm-term%3Dlisting%2


Positive Parenting Programme 
Venue: Kingsgate Primary School 
No1 Liddell Place, NW6 2DJ 
When: Wednesdays 
Dates: 11/6, 18/6, 25/6, 2/7 and 9/7/ 2025 
Time: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 
The sessions will be delivered in Arabic. 
It will help you: 
• Learn to cope with your child’s emotional stress 
• Encourage good behaviour 
• Take the stress out of parenting 
• Parent calmly 
• Strengthen your relationship as you teach your child new skills 
Contact Homa Atib for more information  

Dates for your diary ….. 
12 May Y6 SATS this week 
26 May—30 May Half Term 
16 June Y1 assembly for parents and carers, 2.15pm EYFS KS1 Hall 
19 & 20 June Reception classes—scooter safety sessions 
20 June Y3 & Y4 Sports Day, Kilburn Grange Park 9.20-10.35am 
20 June Y5 & Y6 Sports Day, Kilburn Grange Park 1.15-2.30pm 
23 June Y1 & Y2 Sports Day, Kilburn Grange Park 9.30-11.00am 
23 June Y6 Bikeability 
26 June  Y4 assembly for parents and carers, 9.30am, KS2 hall 
7 July Y6 Aspiration week  
7 July Y6 Bikeability 
14 July Reception celebration assembly for parents and carers 2.15pm, EYFS KS1 Hall 
15 July Y2 celebration assembly for parents and carers, 2.15pm, EYFS KS1 Hall 
17 July Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 
21 July Year 6 Leavers’ celebration 
End of summer term Tuesday 22nd July—KS2 finish at 1pm and EYFS & KS1 at 1.30 
First day of autumn term Wednesday 3rd September 
All children must attend the last day of term & return on time in September 

Please help us to maintain good relations with our neighbours.  
If you drive to school, please do not stop your on the zig zag yellow lines on Kingsgate Road or  
Messina Avenue.   
Outside EYFS KS1, please make sure that your child is with you at all times. Children should not 
climb on walls or fences; these areas are not school property.  


